
 

    
   
   

 

 

  8 July 2021 

 

Excellency,  

We would like to thank you for your constructive engagement in the consultations on the Ministerial 
Declaration of the high-level segment of the 2021 session of the Economic and Social Council and the 
high-level political forum on sustainable development, convened under the auspices of the Council. 

We would like to refer to our letter circulated on 6 July 2021 in which we informed you that the 
silence procedure was broken and that we would continue our efforts and engage with delegations and 
groups to find a solution that addresses the concerns and then put again the text under silence procedure.  

Therefore, we are now again putting the  text of the Ministerial Declaration under silence procedure 
until 6 pm on Friday, 9 July 2021.  

We thank you again for your cooperation throughout this process and encourage you to show 
flexibility and a spirit of cooperation in finalizing the text of the declaration. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

    

 

Jukka Salovaara, Ambassador           Mohammed Hussein Bahr Aluloom, Ambassador 
Permanent Representative of Finland                     Permanent Representative of Iraq 
to the United Nations            to the United Nations 
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